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GGREENSBORO BAR ASSOCTATION




BOARD ORIENTATION
WELCOME
Thank you for agreeing to serve on the 2022-2023 GBA Board of Directors. We appreciate your service and look forward to your participation.

The fiscal year runs June to May.

Board meetings are held monthly in September through May on the second Wednesday from 4:00 until 5:30 pm. in Conference Room 820 of the Self-Help Building, 122 North Elm Street.  
The GBA takes a summer hiatus every June through August.

The scheduled dates of board meetings are contained in the orientation packet; please put them on your calendar.  

According to the by-laws, a quorum (consisting of 8 members of the Executive Board) is needed to conduct business. 
Voting privileges are extended to GBA Officers and Directors and the President of the Young Lawyers Section. Committee Chairs and other Section Heads may make motions and participate in discussions but cannot cast a vote. 
Officers serve a one-year term; Directors serve a three-year term; Committee Chairs have no term limits.
Board members are expected to attend all meetings.

For each board meeting, the agenda and minutes from the previous meeting will be sent to you up to one week prior to the meeting.  If you plan to make a report or offer a motion, please notify the President or the Administrator one week before the meeting so we can put your matter on the agenda.
When you get the meeting notice, please respond with your RSVP. If you are unable to attend a meeting or if you have any timing concerns, please email President Marcus Shields (marcusallenshields@gmail.com) or Administrator Diane Lowe (admin@greensborobar.org) with your report.
Please feel free to contact us at any time for assistance.
